
The Chester D. Tripp 
Endowment Fund 

Under the terms of the will of Mr. Tripp, who died in 1974, an 
endowment fund was established to support the programs of the 
Oriental Institute. During 1982-83, income from the fund helped 
support the following activities and projects: 

• purchase of map cabinets for the Research Archives 
• rewiring of the Museum alarm system 
• payment of salary for the Nippur site guard; repair, licensing, and 

insurance for the Nippur Jeep 
• purchase of a new slide projector for Breasted Hall 
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The Maurice D. and Lois B. 
Schwartz Endowment Fund 

This past year the income from the Schwartz Endowment 
underwrote: 

• payment of salaries for the Chogha Mish guards 
• expenses associated with the opening of the Prehistoric Exhibit, 

the presentation of the Braid wood festschrift, and reception, 
including travel, room, and board for out-of-town participants 
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